
MacMaster, Marianne 

From: Brenda Moot <brendamootO7@icloud.com> 
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 4:40 PM 
To: Cmte ENR 
Subject: LD 1073 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

Greetings, 

lam writing in support of LD 1073. This bill provides several solutions that would help protect people and the natural 
environment from harmful practices in mineral mining here in Maine. 

I urge you to support LD 1073 and prevent environmental damages and harm to human health. 
Thank you, 
Brenda Moot 
Wlnterport, ME 
Sent from my lPhone
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